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Congratulatory Messages

It is my great pleasure to extend my heartiest congratulations to
the Hong Kong Association of Family Medicine and Primary Health
Care Nurses on the 5th Anniversary. Throughout the years, the
Association is providing a platform for primary health care nurses
to learn, so as to pursue professional competencies in meeting the
increasing service demand and future development in primary
health care.

The enhancement of primary health care service is a global trend
of nursing development, the Hong Kong Association of Family
Medicine and Primary Health Care Nurses symbolizes an important
milestone in the quest for sustainable excellence of primary health
care services and has strived for determination in fostering a healthy
community:.

On this joyful occasion, I wish the Hong Kong Association of Family
Medicine and Primary Health Care Nurses every success in steering
the flagship of providing primary health to our community.

Ms. KU Wai Yin Ellen
President
College of Nursing, Hong Kong




